CHARTER TOWNSHIP OF PORT HURON TOWNSHIP PARK COMMISSION

The Charter Township of Port Huron Park Commission met for its special meeting on March 23, 2022.
Vice Chairperson, Dave Barnum, presided.

Members Present: Barnum, Montalvo, Jacobs
Members Absent: Crowe, Kinyon

Guests Present: None
Public Comment: None
Unfinished Business: None

New Agenda Items: Discuss Park Manager Positions

The Commission discussed the hiring of the park managers for the RV Park. Motion by Barnum,
support by Montalvo to hire Diane Goble as RV Park Manager at the rate of $500 per week until such
time as the RV Park is sold. Motion carried.

The Commission discussed the hiring of the grounds/maintenance manager for the RV Park. Motion
by Barnum, support by Montalvo to hire John Biscarner as grounds/maintenance manager for the RV
Park at a rate to be determined at the next regular meeting on April 6, 2022. Motion carried.

Park Reports: Managers — None

Park Reports: Commissioners — None

Board Correspondence: None

Adjournment: Motion by Jacobs, support by Barnum to adjourn. Motion carried.
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